BOROUGH OF CHURCHILL
2300 WILLIAM PENN HIGHWAY
PITTSBURGH, PA 15235

Minutes of Workshop Meeting August 6, 2018
The Workshop monthly meeting of the Borough of Churchill was held in the Municipal

Building on Monday, August 6, 2018 and was called to order by Borough Secretary Donna J. Perry
at 7:00 p.m. Members present included Mses. Yankes, Greco, Messrs. Collins, and DeFranco. Ms.

Law, Messrs. Dworin and Jurewicz were absent. Also present were Mayor Gamrat and Solicitor
Gavin Robb.

EXECUTIVE SESSION - Group Homes

LISTEN TO VISITORS - None

NEW BUSINESS - None

OLD BUSINESS
Committee Reports - Ms. Yankes discussed distributing a survey for the deer study and all
Council Members were in agreement to proceed.

Property Maintenance - Discussion ensued regarding the best method to update
residents on the status of problem areas.

Manager Update - The cost for paving had a dramatic change due to the condition of
Longbow and Stevendale. The sub-surface of Longbow was in such
deplorable condition that a total reconstruction had to be done. Also, only a part of
Stevendale was slated for paving, but the cul-de-sac was in disrepair and was an
add-on to the project. While Williamsburg was originally scheduled to be paved it
had to be moved to next year due to monetary constraints.

ADJOURN - There was a motion by Mr. Defranco and seconded by Ms. Yankes to adjourn at 7:50

p.m.

Donna J. Perry
Borough Secretary



